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You are invitéd to come and view proposals for the development NICHOLSON
of land at Blossom Hill Farm, Henham

- The site can accommodate approximately 20 high
quality new homes across a low density, well

landscaped development. WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU

3-7.30pm Wednesday 18t June 2014
Old School Community Association Hall,
Cow Street, Henham

Representatives from Crest Nicholson will
be available to answer your questions and
gather feedback on the proposed plans.




